
 

 

This is a VGH School of Nursing Alumnae “friendly reminder” 
we would like to tell you about our 2011 events! 

Annual Meeting 
of the VGHSON Alumnae Association 

Tuesday, March 1, 2011 at 10:30 am. 
-in the Heather Pavilion Board Room- (follow directions to C4). Refreshments will be served in the Board Room ‘following the meeting. 

Annual Meeting and election of executive.   All Alumnae members are welcome. 

Annual Alumnae Lunch 
Celebrate the Memories – Renew the Spirit 
Sunday May 1, 2011 – 12:00-3:00 

St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church Centre  
3150 Ash Street between 14th & 16th Avenues 

Lots of free parking. Wheel chair friendly. 
Cost $25 

 Honouring the class of 1961 
Guests at the lunch: 1961 graduates.  Class reps are: Feb ’61 - Judith MacDonald; Sept ’61 - Nancy Gregson 

If you graduated in 1951 or earlier you are our guest, but remember to register well in advance.  Please send your payment for the 
lunch when registering by the April 15, 2011 deadline.  See registration form at bottom of the page.   

For information, contact Pat Sexsmith psexsmith@shaw.ca 604-261-8293 
                                        or Myrna Braun myrnabraun@shaw.ca  604-266-7202 

Newsletter 2011 
The newsletter is a wonderful way to keep in touch with classmates. We enjoy hearing from you.  Information about class 
reunions is published in the newsletter.  Include your plans, dates, contact name, telephone number and email address. 
Photographs are always welcome.  Send information to the Alumnae office by January 31, 2011 or  
E-mail: Ethel Warbinek at: warbinek@telus.net 

Membership 
Membership fees of $15.00 are now due.  Please pay by cheque.  This will ensure you receive the 2011 Alumnae newsletter 
with information on classmates, reunions, alumnae activities and updates on changes at V.G.H. 

Your Alumnae needs your support 
We have a valuable archives and museum which we need to preserve.  Our present location in Heather Pavilion is  
temporary and we need to accumulate funds for the inevitable move in the next few years.  A request for donations 
is included in this mail out. Any amount is appreciated. A tax receipt will be issued. 

Bursaries for Education - Need financial assistance? 
All VGH School of Nursing graduates and graduates of the UBC/VGH Collaborative Program are eligible.  The deadline 
for bursary applications is September 15th.  For information contact the Alumnae office or email Kathy Murphy, President, 
at: k_murphy@telus.net 

Alumnae office 
We are on the B floor in Heather Pavilion South entrance - site of the Emergency Department many years ago. 
Mailing address: 855 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Z 1M9. 
For information call the office at (604) 875-4111, local 62049 or email Kathy Murphy at: k_murphy@telus.net  
 

Registration for the School of Nursing Alumnae Association Lunch 
Sunday May 1, 2011 12:00 to 3:00 pm Cost $25.00 Class of 1961 - no charge but (please register) 

 

 

Name: ................................................................................................ .Name at Graduation:  ................................................................

 

 

Address: ........................................................................................................................e-mail: ................................................................

 

 

Phone:  .........................................................................................................................................................................................................
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